
 

Lake Local School District 

End of year parent reminders for bussing for 

2022-2023 

• If you currently have an alternate stop in place for this school year 

and will NOT be using it for next school year, please contact 

Transportation to make the necessary changes so that your 

student gets placed on the correct bus for the upcoming school 

year. 

• Please remember that Final forms Does not change your students 

bus stop information, if your student(s) have never ridden the bus 

or if you are changing to a daycare, you must notify 

transportation. 

• If you are moving over the summer, please make sure to notify 

your students school, bussing cannot be put into place until you 

have done so. 

• The Bus stop APP is not where you look up your student(s) bus 

number and time, that is only for when buses are running the 

route during the school year, so that you can track the school bus. 

Please read attached paper for Bus stop information in order to 

verify your student(s) bus # and where your student bus stop is 

located.  


